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Enumerators began working in Tinley Park on Wednesday to contact 
households that haven't yet taken the 2020 U.S. Census. 
 
There may be as many as 50 people canvasing the village through the end of 
October, when work is tentatively scheduled to be complete. All Census 
employees will have official U.S. Census Bureau badges and proper 
identification. 
 
Visit the United States Census Bureau website for more information. 

https://www.census.gov/

